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“Indifference to personal liberty is but the precursor of the state’s hostility to it.” 

— Justice Kennedy, U.S. Supreme Court 
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Assembly Public Safety Committee 

1020 N Street (LOB), Room 111 

Sacramento, California 95814 

 

RE: Assembly Bill 1320 — Support 

 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen of the Committee:  
  

We at the California Civil Liberties Advocacy would like to give our strong support to AB 1320.  

 

In view of the homicidal atrocities that have recently come to light in the private prisons belongi

ng to Milwaukee Sherriff David Clark i.e. the death of a newborn as a result of failure to provide 

adequate medical care and the dehydration death of an inmate, no state in the union should be usi

ng private, for profit prisons.  

 

It is our duty as leaders in Civil Liberties and Californians to be a bellwether.  

 

Thank you for your consideration,  

 

Jeremy Hinkson  

Press Secretary 

California Civil Liberties Advocacy  

 

For all of the foregoing reasons, the CCLA strongly SUPPORTS AB 1320 and the proposed 

amendments. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Jeremy Hinkson 

Press Secretary for CCLA 

(916) 741-2560 

j.hinkson@caliberty.net 

 

Cc: 

mailto:j.hinkson@caliberty.net

